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Lou Mansolillo

From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 8:30 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H 5923

To Chairman Bennett & members of the committee,  
 
I hope you will strongly support passing H 5923 by Rep. Caldwell, especially in light of the new proposed facility in the 
Kent County region of my home of Warwick, as well as the neighboring communities of East Greenwich & Coventry. The 
proposed host community of West Warwick is already a community where the former presence of heavy industry 
pollution has left the natural environment devastated. Creating a new high-heat medical waste recycling facility is also 
the last thing we should be doing as we attempt to boldly and aggressively confront the existential threat to Rhode 
Island that is climate change. If you need any more convincing, you should immediately watch the recent DEM hearing 
held on considering permitting the new facility, where opposition was all but unanimous save for the owner of the 
company seeking the permit. Please swiftly pass this bill.  
 
Thank You,  
 
Jordan Goyette  
114 uphill ave  
Warwick, RI 02886 
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
4015274415 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


